
 

 
 
February 6, 2025 
 
 
Dear Affected Agencies, Organizations and Interested Parties: 
 
Enclosed is the Draft Environmental Impact Statement (Draft EIS) for the Seattle Central College 
Major Institution Master Plan (MIMP).  This Draft EIS analyzes the probable adverse 
environmental impacts associated with the Draft MIMP, a No Campus Boundary Expansion 
Alternative and the No Action Alternative.  
 
The 45-day public comment period associated with this Draft EIS is:  
 

February 6, 2025, through March 24, 2025. 
 
To provide an opportunity to learn more about the project and to present comments concerning 
this Draft EIS – in addition to submittal of written comments – a virtual public meeting is 
scheduled for 7:30 PM, February 25, 2025.  

Website notice of public hearing: https://seattlecentral.edu/community/campus-master-
plan/community-feedback 

 
See pgs.v-vi of this Draft EIS for additional details concerning the virtual public meeting. 
 
Following the Draft EIS comment period, Seattle Central College (SCC) will prepare a Final EIS 
(FEIS) that addresses comments that were received during the DEIS public comment period and 
at the public meeting.   
 
This Draft EIS has been distributed to agencies noted on the Distribution List of this Draft EIS 
(Appendix A).  The Draft EIS can be reviewed at the Seattle Public Library – Central Library 
(1000 Fourth Ave.), at the Capitol Hill Branch Library (425 Harvard Ave. E.), and at the Seattle 
Central College Library (Broadway Edison Building, 2nd flr.).  In addition, a limited number of 
complimentary flash drives of this Draft EIS and the Draft MIMP are available – while the supply 
lasts -- from Stephen Starling, Starling Whithead & Lux Architects, 901 Fifth Ave. No. 3100, 
Seattle, WA. 98164, starling@swlarchitects.com, 206-755-3553.   
 
Thank you for your interest in the Seattle Central College Major Institution Master Plan Draft 
EIS. 
 
Sincerely, 
Seattle Central College 
 
 
 
Dr. Chantae Recasner, Ph.D., Acting President 
Responsible Official,1  

 
1  The Responsible Official is the designated person within Seattle Central College that is responsible for SCC’s 

compliance with SEPA Lead Agency procedural responsibilities. 
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